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[This letter must be on the collaborating organization’s letterhead]

January 1, 2009
Dr. Jane Doe
University of Michigan School of Public Health
Observatory II
Ann Arbor, MI 48109
Dear Dr. Doe,
I am writing to express my support for your research study, “Sleep Patterns and Diabetes,” to be conducted by you and your research team in the Summer of 2009. The Great Lakes Hospital is very supportive of research efforts dedicated to improving the delivery of health care to all Michigan residents.
To that end, the Great Lakes Hospital’s Diabetes Clinic, headed by Dr. John Dorian, will make patient medical charts available to you and your research team for a period of six weeks beginning June 1, during which time you will be permitted to abstract data regarding patients’ self-reported sleep patterns from approximately 50 medical charts. No identifiable patient information is to be abstracted.
Contact the Privacy Board at Great Lakes Hospital to obtain a waiver of HIPAA authorization prior to beginning your research.
We look forward to learning the results of your research.
With kind regards,
[A signature is required]
Bob Kelso, Director of Medicine
Great Lakes Hospital
Michigan
[This letter must be on the collaborating organization’s letterhead]

January 1, 2009
Dr. Jane Doe
University of Michigan School of Education
610 E. University
Ann Arbor, MI 48109
Dear Dr. Doe,
I am writing to express my support for your research study, “Sleep Patterns and Academic Achievement,” to be conducted by you and your research team in the Fall of 2009. The Big Public School District is very supportive of research efforts dedicated to improving the academic achievement of Michigan elementary students.
To that end, the Big Public Elementary School will permit you and your research team to interview approximately 50 students about their sleep patterns. Teachers at Big Public Elementary School will distribute flyers about your study to parents, and will collect parent permission forms. You may schedule the 10minute interviews with students whose parents have given permission at times designated by each child’s teacher. Quiet space in the media center will be provided for the interviews. The interviews will begin on October 1 and will conclude by November 30, 2009.
We look forward to learning the results of your research.
With kind regards,
[A signature is required]
Margaret Spellings, Superintendent

Big Public School District

Michigan
